
Daily Announcements  
Tuesday, February 27, 2018 

Juniors: K-State is offering an ACT prep class in Olathe on March 3 for $50. If interested, Google K-State plus ACT workshop. This will take you 

to the registration page. 

 

Attn Seniors: our Local and Memorial Scholarships are now open and accepting applications. Remember that these scholarships are only avail-

able to WRHS students. Please the counseling website for these and other available scholarships. If you have questions please see Mrs 

Berkhalter for details.  

Students interested in potentially enrolling in AP Studio Art next year are encouraged to attend an informational meeting during advisory 

on Friday, March 2nd in Mr. Mize's room H390.   

There is a clothing drive going on through Friday, March 2. The clothes will be available for WRHS students. Donation boxes are set up in 

the counselor's office, the main office, and Mr. Bowling's room. Lightly worn clothing items that will be accepted are: jackets, shirts, dresses, 

shorts, pants, and skirts. Newly purchased socks will also be accepted. Any donations are appreciated. See Samantha Bessette or Grace Crater, 

seniors, with questions. 

AP Registration has started! If you are planning to take an AP test this May, you must fill out a google form found on the counseling web-

site. After you have registered on the google form, you must bring your payment to the counseling office. You can pay by cash or check. The 

deadline is Friday, March 16th.  

During the next few weeks Law Enforcement will have an increased presence around area schools checking for seat belt usage as part of the 

SAFE program. SAFE stands for Seat Belts are For Everyone.  Remember to Click it of ticket!! 

College Visits: 

University of Central Missouri, Today, 2/27/18 10:30-11 in Commons 

Benedictine College, Washburn University, Thursday, 3/8/18 10:30-11 in Commons 

 

Attention Blue Select, Blue, and Silver cardholders - we will be serving you lunch during your regular lunch time in front of the auditori-

um Today, February 27.  Don't forget to bring your Renaissance card and a picture ID.  Please see Mrs. Lake in E346 with any questions  

Friday, March 9th is the deadline. Sign up this week to take the ACT in April. The Library has test prep resources. Speak with Mrs. Sandberg. 

March Book Madness voting begins soon. Books are still available for reading or listening so you can win prizes!  See the library for 

#MBM2018 details. 

Women's Empowerment will hold a bake sale before school and during lunch on March 2. Proceeds will go to the YWCA Center for Safety and 

Empowerment. 

 

Renaissance is hosting a food drive for Harvesters this week.  Bring your items in to your advisory or donate money at the 

bank.  The advisory with the most items in each grade level will win donuts.   

     

 

ACTIVITIES 
Tuesday, Feb. 27, 2018   

 Enrollment Information Meeting - Freshmen, Auditorium - 8:00 am - 

3:02 pm  

 NHS Meeting, Auditorium - 7:30 - 7:50 am  

 Renaissance Lunch, Auditorium Commons - 12:00 - 1:15 pm  

 Track & Field Parent Information Meeting, Library - 6:00 - 7:00 pm  

 Mid-Winter Jazz Concert, Auditorium - 7:00 - 8:00 pm  

 V Girls' Sub-State Basketball, Activity Center - 7:00 - 8:30 pm 

Wednesday, Feb. 28, 2018 /DISTRICT EARLY RELEASE   

 Army National Guard Presentation, Auditorium - 9:00 am - 

1:30 pm  

 New Staff Meeting, Room C425 - 2:30 - 3:10 pm  

 Girls' Swim/Dive Parent Information Meeting, Library - 

6:15 - 7:15 pm  

 V Boys' Sub-State Basketball, Activity Center - 6:00 - 7:30 

pm  


